
The St. Paul Preschool at the Main School Campus is excited to announce

that we are looking for a friendly and qualified lead Pre-K teacher to join

our team! We want someone who is passionate about working with

children from all sorts of backgrounds and different abilities, helping

them reach their educational and developmental goals in a fun and

supportive environment.

If you’re interested, we’d love to hear from you! Please send your resume to our

preschool director, Monica Slack, at mslack@stpaulannarbor.org, or feel free to

give us a call at 734-821-2606. We’d be happy to provide a job description upon

request. Looking forward to connecting with you!

Full-Time Pre-K Teacher
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